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Treasure Island – New Vic Theatre 
Friday 1st December 2017 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
As a Christmas treat, the children will be visiting the New Vic Theatre to watch their production of Treasure 
Island.  
 
The visit will take place on Friday 1st December and we will leave school at 9.30am in order to arrive at the 
theatre for the performance to start at 10.30am; the children will need to bring a packed lunch which they 
will then eat after the performance. 
 
They will be back in school to be collected at normal time.  
 
Please provide children with a packed lunch and a drink with a top that can be opened and closed by 
themselves in a plastic bag that can be thrown away. We will also take the children's water bottles on the 
trip, so please ensure your child has their water bottle with them. Children will wear school uniform on the 
visit but will also need a warm, waterproof coat. 
 
As always, a voluntary contribution is required for the visit to go ahead.  However, Friends of Excalibur have 
very kindly offered to subsidise this trip paying £11.60 and, therefore, we are asking for a parental 
contribution of £5.00 only.   
 
You can pay and grant permission for the trip using ParentMail PMX. Or alternatively sign and return the 
permission slip below together with the appropriate money. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Mrs Houldsworth 
Headteacher 
 

New Vic Theatre – Treasure Island 
 
I give permission for my child to take part in the trip to The New Vic Theatre on Friday 1st December to see 
‘Treasure Island’ and enclose £5 parental contribution. 
 
 
Child’s name ………………………………………. 
 
 
Signed ……………………………………………… 
 


